Survey of Media Access to Courts
(Please forward to appropriate person)

NOTE: The Judiciary/Media Committee of the Supreme Judicial Court is considering revisions to the Guidelines on the Public's Right of Access to Judicial Proceedings and Records. In order to evaluate whether the guidelines should be amended or expanded and what other initiatives the committee might wish to pursue, the committee is asking members of the news media to complete this survey. Please return it promptly to:

Robert Ambrogi, Executive Director

Massachusetts Newspaper Publishers Association

E-mail: ambrogi@legaline.com  Fax: 978-418-9161

1. What are the major obstacles, if any, you encounter in covering the courts?

2. What could the court system do to enhance media coverage and public access?

3. What problems, if any, do you encounter with judges?

4. What problems, if any, do you encounter with court clerks?

5. What problems, if any, do you encounter in covering jury trials and in interviewing jurors?

6. What problems, if any, do you encounter in obtaining court dockets and records?

7. Which courts do you find most difficult to cover? Explain.

8. Which types of judicial proceedings do you find most difficult to cover? Explain.

9. What problems, if any, do you encounter in using technology to cover the courts?

10. What aspects of the judicial process do the media and the public most misunderstand? 
11. The existing rules allow a judge to permit televising, electronic recording or photographing of proceedings open to the public "by the news media for news gathering purposes." How should "news media" and "news gathering purposes" be defined? 

12. How could the court system use social-media tools or enhance its Web site to facilitate media coverage? 

13. What could court clerks' offices do to facilitate the work of the news media? 

14. Tell us any other thoughts you have on media and public access to the courts.

Your name and title:

Your news organization: 

